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OFTEC SAYS LOW SULPHUR FUEL IS SAFE

The Qil Firing Technical Association (OFTEC) has dismissed claims that low
sulphur fuel is causing combustion problems with oil fired vaporising burners.

A European Directive has meant that the amount of sulphur in kerosene has
been reduced in order to lower carbon emissions. Despite some negative press
coverage, there is no hard evidence that low sulphur kerosene is causing any
problems.

Director General of OFTEC, Jeremy Hawksley, said “Vaporising burners can be
very sensitive to any problems with the actual installation, and it's well known
that problems such as poor air supply or inadequate chimney draft can cause
premature carboning. Water in the oil storage tank can also wreak havoc with a
vaporising burner, and so correct installation and servicing are vitally important.”

OFTEC has a reporting system to help identify combustion problems in the field
which may stem from poor fuel quality. Together with the FPS, OFTEC has also
issued a guidance note on combustion problems which gives practical advice on
how to identify and tackle any issues.
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